
























“My studies here at Nilai U were indeed an 
adventurous life as I always keep myself busy 
with club activities as I hold few positions. 
However, no matter how busy I was, studies 
were always my �rst priority. With the help from 
lecturers who have vast experience in their 
�eld, they will make time for students who are 
unclear about the courses and willingly to go 
one step further to ensure he/she could grasp 
the courses fully. I am thankful to my lecturers 
for helping me out especially with my �nal year 
project (FYP). Without their help, I could not 
have been where I am today. I would like to 
thank all the lecturers at Nilai U, especially the 
lecturers from the School of Computing Nilai U 
for their commitment and perseverance in 
educating their students, thank you”.

Ken Uchiyama
Valedictorian Class of 2022
Bachelor in Software Engineering (Honours) 








